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There is no excuse to sloppy, deregulated sales of guns to even the most honorable 

of Oregonians. We are all in this together. Gun rights, Gun ownership rights, the right 

to kill - these are taking priority over our right to live daily lives free from the fear of 

being taken out by a bullet? Please: HB 3076 now!  


